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Local Road Closure Planned For Atchison County
(KAIR)--A local road will be closed for up to six weeks due to a bridge
replacement project.

Seth Howard, with the Atchison County Road and Bridge Department said in an
e-mail, 210th Road (east of Rooks Road) in Atchison County will be closed
beginning the week of Feb. 20 and will remain closed anywhere from four to six
weeks.

Howard said the project will include removing the old concrete bridge structure
and replacing it with an aluminum box culvert structure.

He said making the replacement will make the bridge safer by eliminating the
narrow bridge and widening the roadway.
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